
From: Dave Cardell <dave@eyeonapp.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/24/2014 10:37:52 AM
Subject: EyeOn and ANE Apps

Hello Tony,

I hope you have been well. I wanted to follow-up with you after our call. There was interest from
several directions on our call, and I'd be happy to continue the conversation with any of them. What 
do you suggest that I do at this point? Thanks for your advice, and Happy Thanksgiving.

Dave
www.EyeOnApp.com - Extending Independence
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